
LEGAL NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR COMPETITIVE SEALED PROPOSAL 
 
 
The Farmersville Independent School District will accept request for proposals until: 

9:00 AM, Friday, May 24, 2024 

PROPOSALS FOR SAFETY FENCING 

Farmersville Independent School District is requesting competitive sealed proposals 
from vendors for: safety fencing at Tatum Elementary, Farmersville Intermediate, 
Farmersville Junior High School, and Farmersville HS Ag Shop. 
 
The specifications and proposal criteria are posted at 
http://www.farmersvilleisd.org/bids/ 

Proposals are due at 9:00 AM Central Time, Friday, May 24, 2024, by electronic 
mail (email) to safetyfencingbids@farmersvilleisd.org. Bids will be opened in the 
Farmersville ISD Administration Building, 501A Hwy 78N, Farmersville, TX 75442, at 
10:30 AM on Friday, May 24, 2024. 

Proposals will be selected based on 
 
50% - price  
15% - references, and 
35% - meets specifications. 

Questions may be submitted via an email to ahunter@farmersvilleisd.org by Tuesday, 
May 21, 2024. 

 

Proposal Specifications can be viewed HERE. 

 

FISD reserves the right to accept, reject, or postpone any or all requests for proposals, 
and to waive irregularities in proposals to the fullest extent permitted by law. 
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